20/4/2020
Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

I hope this letter finds you all well and that you had a nice Easter break given the circumstances. 

I have prepared some additional work for the students in the class of St. Patrick which should take us all up to the May Bank Holiday. As I have said before, this work is supposed to help you with home schooling. I do not expect that all students complete all the worksheets. Pick and choose what suits you and your child. 

It would be great if your child did extracurricular work also, for example, helping with housework, doing home workouts, helping to prepare meals etc. Not all learning involves worksheets. 

My teacher email is stpatricks.murphy@gmail.com. Please contact me or help your child to contact me if I can be of any assistance. 

Look after yourselves and your families, 

Ciara Murphy 
